
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/09/23/103      Date: 22.09.2023 

 

 

NOTICE for Extended Registration Date for pending 1st Year Students    
 

 

This is to inform 1st year Students who have not done the Registration yet that 

the Registration Date has been extended to 26 September 2023  

So, those who have not done the registration/document verification yet, please come 

to college on 26 September 2023 during 11:00 am to 2:00 pm to do the 

registration. 

It is to be noted that no further extension of date will be provided after that.  

The Registration Process will be done in room No. EB-14   

 

  

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr Sen 

Principal    
 

  

 

 


